
PROUD OF OUR AWARD-WINNING

preschool

Contact us to
schedule a visit

and a tour!

A ministry of Main
Street United Methodist
Church. We provide a

loving Christian
environment with
emphasis on the

developmental stages of
all children.

MAIN STREET
PRESCHOOL

601 W. MAIN ST
WAYNESBORO, VA

22980

mainst-umc.org

Main Street Preschool

Director
Sarah Gilmer

Email
msp.director.msumc@gmail.com

Website

Facebook

mailto:msp.director.msumc@gmail.com


The Staff:

Space for active and
outdoor play

WHAT TO LOOK FOR IN A HIGH QUALITY CHILDCARE 
OR PRE-SCHOOL PROGRAM FOR YOUR CHILD:

The Facilities:
Safe and secure building
and practices

MAIN STREET CHECKS ALL THE BOXES! 

Clean, organized space

Safe and appropriate
furnishings

Warm, loving relationships
between care providers,
teachers, and children

Formal training in early
childhood development

Regular staff training to
update skills

The PROGRAM:
Focus on school readiness

Field trips and special
events built into the
program

Long history of continuous
high quality performance

Science and Math
concepts incorporated
into daily programs

Focus on development of
positive character traits
of kindness, goodness,
generosity, honesty,
respect, and love.

Structured program with
predictable routines

Emphasis on developing
language and reasoning
skills

Weekly chapel time

Exposure to music and
rhythm activities

Materials and activities
for artistic creativity

Small class sizes


